Circular No. RBI1/2004-05/365
RPCD.LBS.BC.No. /02.01.01/2004-05

February 17, 2005

The Chairman / Managing Director,
(All Lead Banks as per mailing list)

Dear Sir,

Change in assignment of Lead Bank resposibility in some of the districts in State
of Manipur

As you are aware that the convenorship of State Level Bankers' Committee
(SLBC) has been assigned to State Bank of India in place of United Bank of India
in the State of Manipur vide our circular RPCD.LBS.BC. NO. 65/02.01.01/2004-
05 dated December 24, 2004.

2. In order to make the above change more effective and for smooth
functioning of SLBC, it has been decided to allot the lead bank responsibility of

the following five districts to State Bank of India in place of United Bank of India.

[ Imphal West

i Thoubal

ii Chandel

v Churachandpur, and
% Senapati

3. The Lead Bank responsibility in remaining four districts (i.e. Imphal East,
Bishnupur, Temenglong and Ukhrul) will continue to remain with United Bank of
India.
4. The above changes will come into effect from the date of this circular.

Please acknowledge receipt.

Yours faithfully,

(A. K. Bhandari)
Deputy General Manager



